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08/06/2023  16:18:302023/1939/P COMNOT Adam Merza We are the managing agents of 50/51 Great Russell Street behind the subject property.

Our concern is that the Sunlight Assessment shows significant loss of light to one window of our property 

(Window 22) providing only 67% of current light.

The upper floors are managed by a residential agent, we are awaiting their comments and confirmation of the 

use of this window. Hopefully it is the stairwell, but it may be that this provides a material detriment to a flat 

within the property. We also anticipate that scaffolding may be erected on our property requiring an oversail 

license. 

That said we are happy to discuss and work with all parties.
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